ARCHIVES PROCESSING NOTE CONCERNING DOCUMENTS 154, 154A

Someone on Vice President Johnson’s staff, possibly Howard
Burris, prepared the typed versions of Vice President Johnson’s
handwritten notes which are found in this file. Document 154 is
a typed version of document 154a and is dated October 24, 1962;
however, the notation "24 Oct" on the original handwritten note
is written in pencil, not in pen as are the rest of the notes,
and is not in Vice President Johnson’s handwriting. This
notation might have been added by the transcriber at the time the
typed notes were prepared.

The Pre-Presidential Daily Diary indicates that Vice President
Johnson attended NSC Executive Committee meetings at 10:00 A.M.
on Wednesday, October 24, 1962, and at 10:00 A.M. on Wednesday,
October 31, 1962. The content of documents 154 and 154a indicate
that these notes were probably taken at the October 31 meeting,
not the October 24, 1962 meeting.
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